MEMORANDUM

TO:

Jessica Mercerhill, ASC Curriculum Office

FROM:
David Frego, School of Music

SUBJECT:
Course Change Request: MUS 347

DATE:
June 29, 2006

Attached is a course change request for Music 347. The only change is the title, which used to be Great Composers of 18th Century Europe and will now be From Bach to Beethoven.
It is my understanding that because the content of the course is not changing that a syllabus is not required with this course change request. 

The course change has been approved by the School of Music Curriculum Committee and the full music faculty.

Please contact me if you need information or clarification.

